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Dear PINS Team,

I have endeavoured to peruse the latest Deadline 10 documents. I wish to express my concern that
the Applicants, ABP, and the ExA have made major changes to the dDCO and Scheme of Operation
(SO), offering very little time for interested parties to comment adequately by deadline 11. I refer you
to REP10-089 where I responded by email to SCC and ABP expressing similar concerns regarding
major changes they were making at this late stage of the examination.

I welcome the fact that the Applicant and the Harbour Authority have apparently nearly reached
a consensus on Article 40 (now 41) of the dDCO and the SO. The interests of the LCC appear to be
adequately covered by representation at the PMSC Stakeholder Group in relation to the dNRA, SO,
bridge construction phase, and proposed closure to navigation.

On the basis of what I have managed to scan, and an explanatory email from Michael Wilks (SCC), I
accept on behalf of Lowestoft Cruising Club (LCC) the changes made to Deadline 10 to Article 40
(now 41) of the dDCO and the SO. The points raised in our "closing submission" (REP10-089) remain
valid.

Yours sincerely,

Dr David Bennett (on behalf of Lowestoft Cruising Club)
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